Credit Limit Increase Alert

Dear [Customer's Name],
We're excited to inform you that your credit limit has been increased!
Your new credit limit is now [New Credit Limit Amount].

This increase reflects our confidence in your creditworthiness and is our way of showing
appreciation for your continued business with us.

If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact us at
[Contact Information].

Thank you for choosing [Company Name].
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Company Name]



